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Comments: I am opposed to the extension of trails open to e-bikes on National Forest Service land.  There are

already close to 60,000 miles of Forest Service trails open for e-bike use and the result is not pretty.  Wildlife

needs are disrupted and the peacefulness that many hikers go to NFS land to enjoy is disturbed.  While many

riders are respectful of the fragile lands that they are riding through, many are not - cutting across fragile

landscapes and tearing up ground cover that will not recover.  E-bikes have 60.000 miles...that's ENOUGH!


